Summer Math
2024 - 2025 Rising Fifth Grade

The summer math packet includes most of the standards that were covered this
year in fourth grade. The goal in assigning this summer packet is to avoid the loss of
skills gained. Completion of this packet is required. Students will turn the completed
packet in when we return to school in August. Parents will also receive a copy of the
answer key in an email. The answer key will assist you if you encounter any problems.

One of the major goals this year was to master multiplication facts. Mastery of
multiplication facts is a critical skill for success in 5th grade. Included are copies of the
tests that were used this year. You are encouraged to make time each week for
practice. You can use flashcards, online games, or apps to practice the multiplication
facts. The children enjoyed multiplication.com and timestables.com in class this year.



